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CONSULATE GENERAL OF GREECE IN ADELAIDE
ANNOUNCEMENT OF ONE (1) VACANT POSITION FOR DRIVER AT THE CONSULATE GENERAL IN ADELAIDE
The Consulate General of Greece in Adelaide, taking into account article 422 of Law 4781/2021, announces one vacant position for Driver.
The recruitment will be on the basis of a fixed-term, two-year full-time employment contract under private law, renewable and with a gross monthly salary of 2.800 euros (approximately 4.400 Australian dollars, depending on the exchange rate).
The duties of the position include driver after-hours services, maintenance of vehicles. During office hours when the Driver does not perform the duties of a driver, he/she will have the obligation to be present at the Consulate General. 
Required qualifications:
Interested candidates must:
1) have a valid SA driver’s licence;
2) are permanent residents of Australia, with Greek or other citizenship,
3) are between 25 and 65 years of age;
4) [If they are male Greek nationals]: have completed their military obligations or have been legally exempted from them;
5) have no criminal record;
6) fluent in Greek and English,
7) have previous experience in a similar position or experience in related duties, as well as knowledge of the city of Adelaide.
The willingness to assist in the operation of the Consulate General in secretarial support, organization of events, etc. will be positively measured
Supporting documents:
Interested parties are kindly requested to send to grgencon.ade@mfa.gr or by post, to the address of the Consulate General (Level 4/32 Grenfell Street, Adelaide SA 5000), no later than 25 October 2024, the following supporting documents:
1) letter of interest;
2) curriculum vitae,
3) photocopies of passports or identity cards
4) National Police Certificate from Australia (and criminal record from Greece, if they are Greek nationals),
5) contact details (phone number and e-mail),
6) other evidence of work experience, qualifications or knowledge.
Insurance:
If the applicant has Greek nationality, he/she may, upon application, be subject to Greek social security legislation or be insured with a local Australian superannuation institution. The foreign insurance scheme is governed by the laws of South Australia. Insurance contributions are, in any case, paid by the Greek State.
Applications submitted must be titled "ANNOUNCEMENT OF VACANT POSITION FOR DRIVER" and any required communication between candidates and the Consulate General will be via grgencon.ade@mfa.gr.
The shortlisted candidates will be invited in October 2024 for an interview by a three-member Committee of the Consulate General. 
Adelaide, 16 October 2024 
From the Consulate General
